
                                

OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL  
A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW 

Excellence, Teamwork, Equality, Respect 

 
 
     
 
 

 
   

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 1-4 Board Game Club 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Warrillow will be running a board games club 
for Years 1-4 on Thursday lunch times 12.00 – 12.30pm in Perfect Pandas room. 
There will be no charge for this club. 
 
If you would like your child to take part then please complete the slip below and 
return it to Mrs Warrillow by Tuesday 11th Feb. Places will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis. If your child is unsuccessful this time we shall let you 
know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Fletcher 
 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ 
Class ________________Year_________________to take part in the Board 
Games lunch club. 
 
  
Signed: ____________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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